
5.

Requests to Reschedule Reports
Executive Committee
June 14, 2021

Recommendation:
That the following revised due dates be approved:

1. Potential Amendments to the Emergency Management Bylaw
Office of the City Manager - CR_8374rev

Original Due Date: June 14, 2021

Revised Due Date: First Quarter, 2022

● Potential amendments to the Bylaw will draw from lessons learned from the COVID-19
pandemic and as such, we are requesting that this report be rescheduled to Q1 2022 to
allow time for the pandemic to subside and for Administration to complete analysis and
provide recommendations to Committee.

ROUTING - Executive Committee | A. Corbould
June 14, 2021 – Office of the City Manager
Page 1 of 1


